3/23/2015 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: API#121-08221, ROBBINS 1, High Bradenhead, Pressure Inspection #673706054

ey Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us>

Re: API#121-08221, ROBBINS 1, High Bradenhead, Pressure Inspection
#673706054

1 message

Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us> Mon, Mar 23, 2015 at 5:45 PM
To: Judy Crumley <jlccrumley@gmail.com>

Jack,
Thank you for the reply. No further action is required.

Dirk Sutphin, PE

East Region Engineer
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On Mon, Mar 23, 2015 at 5:28 PM, Judy Crumley <jlccrumley@gmail.com> wrote:
I checked pressure reading and found gauge was broken. Replaced with new gauge and retested. There was

no pressure on the Bradenhead as stated on Form 17, sent 9/12/14.

Thank you, Jack Crumley

On Mar 23, 2015, at 5:21 PM, Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us> wrote:

Jack,

I'm not sure what happened to the one you sent before, but we'll get this one entered. It may
have been the missing zero left of the 8221 in the API #121-08221. Please confirm the pressure
on the gauge of 360 psi in the 9/5/14 inspection was not correct and explain.

Thank you,

Dirk Sutphin, PE

East Region Engineer
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On Mon, Mar 23, 2015 at 4:37 PM, Judy Crumley <jlccrumley@gmail.com> wrote:
| am faxing you a copy of form 17 that | sent 9/12/2014. Please contact me if | need to do
further testing.

Jack Crumley

On Mar 23, 2015, at 3:22 PM, Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us>
wrote:

Jack,

Here is the email | sent you last week to jlcrumley@gmail.com. | did not get a
bounce back message but am forwarding it to this address you told me on the
phone today (jlccrumley@gmail.com). There is an extra ¢ in the new address.

Please reply,

Dirk Sutphin, PE

East Region Engineer
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---------- Forwarded message --------—-

From: Sutphin - DNR, Dirk <dirk.sutphin@state.co.us>

Date: Thu, Mar 19, 2015 at 2:19 PM

Subject: API#121-08221, ROBBINS 1, High Bradenhead, Pressure Inspection
#673706054

To: jlcrumley@gmail.com

Cc: Susan Sherman - DNR <susan.sherman@state.co.us>, Diana Burn - DNR
<diana.burn@state.co.us>
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Jack,
I am writing to you regarding the high bradenhead pressure our inspector noticed
during her inspection dated 9/5/14.

>>>>>

Comment: BH 360 psi. Contacted Mr. Crumley. Gauge may not be working. He
will get a BH pressure on 9/9/2014.

CA Date: 09/15/2014

CA: Complete a Bradenhead Test on well and submit Form 17 to COGCC
Engineering.

>>>>>

CA is Corrective Action.

Please send me a Form 17 and explanation by March 27, 2015, end of next
week. If there is truly this much bradenhead pressure there is a problem that
needs to be addressed.

Thank you,

Dirk Sutphin, PE

East Region Engineer

<image003.jpg>

P 303.894.2100 x5107 | F 303.894.2109
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

dirk.sutphin@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

https://mail .google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=830274534c&view=pt&search=sent&th=14c490740d86427f&sim|=14c490740d86427f 3/3


mailto:dirk.sutphin@state.co.us
http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

